
UPPER PILOTAGE COMMISSION 
MINUTES OF MEETING 

October 15, 2024 
 
 

The Pilotage Commission for the Port of Georgetown had a Conference Call meeting on 
October 15, 2024 for the purpose of holding a meeting. 
 
Attending Commissioners 
Clayton Bull    Laura Smith   
Steve Strickland   Wick Stuart 
Tom Winslow   Cory Griffin – LLR Admin. Coordinator 
 
Absent 
Edwin Jayroe 
 
Clayton Bull called the meeting to order. 
 
Approval of Agenda and Minutes 
Steve Strickland made a motion to approve the agenda and the minutes from the 
previous meeting, seconded by Tom Winslow.  Both motions passed unanimously.  
 
Old Business 
 -No reports from Pilot on Shipping 
 -Funds for Dredging approved behind town around Island have been allocated 
    
New Business 

-No New Business 
  
LLR Admin. Report 
 -Physical due for Pilots - July 31, 2024 
 -Next meeting April 15, 2025 
  
 
There being no further business, motion was made by Steve Strickland to adjourn and 
second by Tom Winslow. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Steven G. Strickland 
Secretary 


